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4/17/2019
Juanita Lint
Plum Hill Vineyards
4408 NW Plum Hill Ln.
Forest Grove, OR 97116

Joint Committee on Student Success

Dear Committee Members,

I can’t believe that the legislator is even considering HB3427 Tax Revenue Bill when Ballot Measure
97 failed miserably is 2016.  The citizens of Oregon do not want to be taxed on the products they
purchase and even though HB3427 attempts to cloak itself as a revenue tax, we all know that tax will
be passed down to products in a recurring way.  And what about small businesses?   Most of you, if
not all campaign on how you support small businesses, yet this bill will cripple businesses such as
mine with the increases in costs.  Add that to minimum wage increases, Equal Pay Act and the
myriad of other regulations passed or being proposed, we are unlikely to survive.  Please vote No on
HB3427.

Sincerely

Juanita Lint
Owner
Plum Hill Vineyards
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